
 

  
 

 

 
September 2, 2020 

2:00 p.m. via Zoom 

 

Attendees:  Matt Smith, Jeff Aspelmeier, Kim Gainer, Sharon Roger Hepburn, Steve Owen, Dan Woods, 

Beth Lyman, Lisa Baker Webster, Sarah Hastings, Matthew Turner, Eric Williams, Gloria Tuckwiller and 

Kerie Benson.  Stacey Griffin served as recorder for the group. 

 

Absent: Robert Williams & Paul Thomas 

Call to Order at 2pm 

Special Guest: Provost Lyn Lepre 

Reports 
Dean; Dr. Matthew J. Smith   

• No individual report.  
Associate Dean; Dr. Kim Gainer 

• Recruitment CHBS Ambassadors in process.  
• Students requesting alternative education options continue.  

Executive Secretary; Ms. Stacey Griffin 
• No Report 

Assistant to the Dean; Ms. Kerie Benson  
• No Report 

Director of Advising; Ms. Gloria Tuckwiller  
• CHBS Ambassadors email sent 9/5/2020. 
• Email to eligible CHBS seniors scheduled to go out October 1st 2020. 

 
Adjourned at 3:30pm 

 


